
This website is run by Long Newnton Parish Council.  
We want as many people as possible to be able to use this web site. It is 
important to note that we are a very small Parish Council and we have tried within 
our budget to make the website text as simple as possible to understand. 

We know some parts of this website may not be fully accessible: 

• most older PDF documents are not fully accessible to screen reader 
software 

Feedback and Contact Information 

If you need information on this website in a different format like accessible PDF, 
large print, easy read, audio recording or braille: 

• email clerk@longnewnton.org.uk 
• call 01666505345 
We’ll consider your request and get back to you in 7 days. 
If you cannot view the map on our ‘contact us’ page, call or email us for directions 
https://www.longnewnton.org.uk/?page_id=70 

Reporting accessibility problems with this website 
We’re always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any 
problems not listed on this page or think we’re not meeting accessibility 
requirements, contact: Andrea Warrington 01666 505345 
clerk@longnewnton.org.uk  

Enforcement Procedure 
 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing 
the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility 
Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility regulations’). If you’re not happy with how we 
respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service 
(EASS). 

Technical information about this website’s accessibility 
Long Newnton is committed to making its website accessible, in accordance with 
the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility 
Regulations 2018. 

 

Compliance Status 



This website is not compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
version 2.1 AA standard.  
• most older PDF documents on Parish Council page may not be fully accessible 

to screen reader software 

We’ve assessed the cost of fixing the issues with accessing information. We 
believe that doing so now would be a disproportionate burden within the meaning 
of the accessibility regulations.  

(http://legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2018/952/regulation/7/made) 

Preparation of this Accessibility Statement 

This statement was prepared on 2 October 2020 

We sampled the Parish Council page and documents. The testing was completed 
by a volunteer.  

As we are a very small Parish Council it was felt employing a third party to 
undertake the testing would prove prohibitive on cost grounds, as it would have 
used up over half of our annual budget.  
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